
 

  

 Newsletter Friday 18th May 2018 
 

Menu Week: Week beginning 21st May will be Week 2 
 

Attendance: Whole School Target 2017/18 is 95% 
 
Week Ending 11th May 2018  Current whole school   91.5% 
 
Top 3 classes:  1. 7H = 97.3%  2. MAPLE = 96.3% 3. HOLLY = 96.3% 
 
 
As you may be aware new General Data Protection 
Regulations (GDPR) come into force on the 25th May 
2018. The main expectations regarding this are that we 
need to be open and transparent about any personal 
data we hold or share about your children. We also need 
to ensure that we keep this information secure. We are already doing this at Wyre Forest 
School and have updated our Privacy Notice to give you more information about this. You 
can find this on our website in the parent information section.  www.wfs.worcs.sch.uk  
A leaflet to explain more information regarding this is coming home with this week’s 
newsletter.  
 
 
WFS Staff Charity Football Match against Baxter College Staff 
Don’t Forget!! On Monday 21st May there will be a staff charity football match between 
WFS and Baxter College to raise money for a bike track for our pupils. Kick Off is at 3.30pm 
on the astro-turf and all Parents, Carers, Staff and pupils are more than welcome to come 
and watch for a small donation. There will also be cakes, biscuits and drinks available! 
 
12BC Class Trip 

 
12BC enjoyed a trip out the park as part of our ASDAN 
Personal Progress work on using community facilities.  It was 
lovely and sunny and we all had a lovely time on the swings, 
slide, and having a drink and snack. 

 
 
8H News 
 
8H have been learning about features of the human eye in Science this term 
and this week have made their own paper origami eyes following a tutorial 
video. 

 

http://www.wfs.worcs.sch.uk/


 

Beech Class 
This term Beech class have been learning all about 
jungle animals. In PE, we have pretended to be 
Monkey’s swinging and climbing in the trees! 
  
 

 
Ash Class 

Ash class have been learning about animals and other living things, so we 
decided to rebuild and create a new mini beast, bug hotel in forest 
school.  The children had researched about what a bug hotel would need 
and collated a resource list. A little project they all really enjoyed doing.  
 

11G Class 
11G have been trying out new 
sports this term; listening to 
and following instructions and 
writing basic safety rules as part 
of a sports unit. We particularly 
enjoyed basketball and football! 

 
Signalong News 

  Hi everyone, check out the website, http://signalong.org.uk/ The website has a section in 
it called ‘Freebie Friday’. This is where you can download and print free signing resources. 
The free resource available this time is ‘Cooking- Social Awareness’. Go and have a look!! 
Many thanks, Beverley (WFS Signalong Tutor) 

 
CAKE SALE!!! 
 

Please help us to support the disability awareness week hosted by 
Crackerjacks Children’s Trust. Our Sixth Form will be selling cakes to 
pupils and staff on 24th and 25th May. They will cost 20p-50p each, 
please send in the money if you’d like your child to purchase one. Any donations of cakes 
will be gratefully received – PLEASE REMEMBER WE ARE A NO NUTS SCHOOL. 
Have a look at the Crackerjacks website to find how the trust might support your 
family  http://www.crackerjacks.org.uk/  
 
 

 

Children start back on Monday 4th June 2018 

MAY 

21 WFS Versus Baxter College Football Match at 3.30pm  

22 National Autism Society meeting for parents/carers at 9.15 in school 

24 & 25 Sixth Form Cake Sale (details in this week’s newsletter) 

25 BIRCH ASSEMBLY 

25 Last day of term 

Half Term Holiday 

http://signalong.org.uk/
http://www.crackerjacks.org.uk/
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